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MITIGATION CREDIT FILING 
 
On Monday, November 26, 2007, the Association mailed the January 2008 
rewrite notices.  We apologize for the delay, but we were waiting on approval of 
the mitigation credits required by H3820. 
 
Unfortunately, we have not received approval as of today, but we feel that you 
need to have the rewrite notices now. 
 
The January 2008 rewrite notices anticipate the approval of the mitigation credits.  
The following credits have been filed: 
 

• IBHS Fortified Home for Safer Living Credit – The filing requests an 
increase from 10% to 20% for Fortified Homes. 

• SC Safe Homes Credit – Dwellings and manufactured homes 
completing the SC Safe Home Program process will receive a 5% 
credit if approved. 

• Impact Resistive Windows – Risks in the commercial program with 
impact resistive windows will receive a 5% credit if approved. 

 
Additional information will be distributed when the mitigation credit filing has been 
formally reviewed by the Department of Insurance.  These credits are NOT 
available until formal approval is received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


